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Fall Conference Volunteer Project Thank You 

OAM volunteers inside the Worthington Thrift Shop.  

Chief Magistrate George Reynolds. 

Below is an email thanking the OAM volunteers for their help 
during the fall conference at: 
 

Worthington Thrift Shop 
5600 North High Street  
Worthington, Ohio 43085 
(614) 848-8408 
 

Dear Ann, 
 

This is just a quick note that I hope gets to you 
before you leave town and have a chance to speak to 
your fellow conferees. I will send a longer note in a few 
days. 

THANK YOU ALL SO MUCH for your time 
and efforts! The work that was done was fantastic -- 
many of the jobs have not been done for years! We can 
see well out of the windows, and many of our volunteers 
will be sneezing less with all the dust that was  
eliminated. Projects were not just done, but done well. 

I must say that my limited experience with lawyers 
has been that they  range from stodgy to rather self-
absorbed. Your group was absolutely fabulous -- lots of fun, 
full of energy and a joy to work with. You are welcome to 
come back any time. You should be proud of yourselves for 
the great work that you have done. I will be passing on this 
information to both the Columbus Cancer Clinic and Life 
Care Alliance. And I must thank Hands On Central Ohio 
as well for handling our listing. 

I hope your conference ends well, and watch for 
a longer message in a few days. Right now we are in the 
throes of preparing for Old Worthington Market Day 
this Saturday, where we will be having an outdoor  
display and selling some of our merchandise. We are 
hoping for no rain! 

Thank you and your folks again, and you will 
hear from us in a few days.  

         Sincerely,   
           Helen Gersi  

Member, Board of Directors Magistrates Mike Finney, David Jump and Eileen Gerity. 

OAM volunteers outside of the Worthington Thrift Shop.  




